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EBBA Research Gram

The Eastern Bird-Banding Association is offering a S250 Memorial Grant in aid of

research. The applicant must be an undergraduate or graduate student and must be

using bird banding as part of his or her research. Applications must be completed before

1 March 1978. For further information ^vTite to the Chairman; Dr. Bertram G. Murray,

Jr., c/o Biology-Livingston, Kilmer Campus, Rutgers University, New Brunswick, N.J.

08903.

Aaron M. Bagg Student Membership Awards

Student Membership Awards in The Wilson Ornithological Society are available

because of funds generously donated in the memory of Aaron M. Bagg, a former president

of the Society. Application forms for the awards to be granted in 1978 may be obtained

from James R. Karr, Dept, of Ecology, Ethology, and Evolution, Vivarium Building, Univ.

of Illinois, Champaign 61820. The deadline for applying is 1 December 1977. An Aaron

M. Bagg Student Membership Award provides a 1-year gratis new membership in The

Wilson Ornithological Society for selected exceptional students in the field of orni-

thology. —James R. Karr, Chairman, Student Membership Committee.

Erratum. —On p. 187, paragraph 5. line 1 of the March issue (Vol. 89, No. 1), the

word “distant" should be “distinct."


